ATTENTION JAMES BROWN FANS

Dear Fans,

We are currently in production on the definitive James Brown docu-series, to be released next year in conjunction with Mr. Brown's 90th birthday. This project is being produced with the full support and involvement of the James Brown Family Foundation, the estate and Polydor Record.

Do YOU have any footage, photos, or other material related to James Brown that could be part of the series? We'd love to know what you have!

Examples of materials we'd be interested in:

Photos / home videos / film footage of James Brown (performing, candids, original interviews, on the street, backstage etc.), ideally from the 1950s, 1960s, and 1970s.

Please let us know if this footage is second hand, or original. Please confirm if you captured this footage yourself (or if it was captured by a friend / family member, etc).

If the material is used in the final film, we will pay you a licensing fee and give you credit. We'll be in touch if we'd like to see your materials! Thank you for all of your continued support of the James Brown Family Foundation in carrying on the legacy of my father, Mr. James Brown.

Sincerely,

Deanna Brown Thomas

OPEN CALL FOR PHOTOS & FOOTAGE



HOW TO SUBMIT:

Email jamesbrowndocuseries@gmail.com with a short written description of what material you have, including the date and format. Important note: Please do NOT send us the actual material (yet!).

Example email:

"3/8/56, concert footage of James Brown and The Flames, at Magnolia Ballroom in Atlanta, shot on Super 8 sound film by me. Not currently digitized.

Signed,

Full name

Phone number